
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF PLYMOUTH 

Voting Machines Testing 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that in accordance with 

Sec. 5.84, Wis. Stats., a test will be conducted on the DS200 

tabulator used in the Town of Plymouth for the November 5, 

2024 General Election. The test will be conducted to 

ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the votes 

cast by processing a pre-audited group of ballots.  

 

The test will be held on Monday October 28, 2024 at 3:00 

p.m. 

 

Plymouth Town Hall 

8219 W High St 

Orfordville, WI  53576 

 

This test is open to the public.  

 

 

Dawn Miller 

Clerk 

 
 


